
  

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED COMMERCIAL STAND 

SHERMAN TOWNSHIP, NEWAYGO COUNTY  

 

On June 9, 2021, the Sherman Township Planning Commission will be holding a public 

hearing at 7:00 p.m., at the Township Hall, located at 2168 South Wisner, Fremont, Michigan 

49412 regarding proposed commercial stand at parcel # 62-14-32-400-007 on the corner of 

Baldwin and 48th ST. A copy of the proposed site plan and driveway permits can be reviewed, 

inspected, or purchased at the Sherman Township Offices at 2168 South Wisner, Fremont, 

Michigan 49412 during normal business hours or by contacting the Sherman Township Clerk at 

(231) 924-7164 ext. 102.  Public comments will be welcome at the public hearing and written 

comments will be accepted by the Planning Commission up until the time of the public hearing. 

    

      Respectfully submitted by, 

 

 

 

      Jamie Kukal 

Sherman Township Clerk 

(231) 924-7164    

   


